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Photo by Bill Leightenheimer

Hiking club members pictured from left to right are George Adelman. Susan Robertshaw, Lee Kump,
StanStrebig, Jan Springer, and Bill Martin.

SaddleBrooke Hiking Club Adopts Catalina Hills Drive in Adopt A.Highway
Program

by

Bill Leightenheimer

The SaddleBrooke Hiking Club recently adopted Catalina Hills Drive in the Pinal County Adopt.A Highway
Program. The club held its first cleanup event on March 1st. Seven club members supervised by Bill
Leightenheimer and Bill Martin cleaned up trash over a 2.2 mile section of the road starting at SaddleBrooke
Boulevard. The next scheduled cleanup will be held on June 10th. Club members interested in assisting should
contact Bill at 818-1953.




